
Invasive Plant Conference and  Annual General Meeting
Canada 150 & OIPC 10: Success, Milestones and the Future of Invasive Plant Management in Ontario

October 10-11th 2017
Ottawa Conference and Event Centre, 200 Coventry Road, Ottawa Ontario

Call for Abstracts!
Abstract submission deadline is July 7th 2017.

Abstract submissions for both poster and oral presentations are now being considered for this year’s Ontario Invasive Plant 
Council’s Invasive Plant Conference and Annual General meeting on October 10-11th 2017. Oral presentations will consist of 
a 20 minute speaking slot, followed by 5 minutes for questions.

In celebration of the 10th anniversary of OIPC, as well as Canada’s 150th Birthday, we want to also celebrate invasive plant 
success stories and the future of invasive plant management. Therefore, abstract topics for oral presentations or poster 
presentation may refer to any of the following:

• Successful partnerships in invasive plant management 
• Successful invasive plant management case studies
• Early Detection and Rapid Response
• Municipal invasive plant management strategies
• New invasive plant management techniques or ones on the horizon 
• Ideas/projects about/for the future of invasive plants and management in Ontario 

Please submit your abstract no later than July 7th 2017 to kellie@oninvasives.ca. Authors are asked to limit abstract submissions 
to 250 words or less. Please indicate your submission if you would prefer your presentation to be considered as a poster or 
oral presentation. 


